Good evening,

Please consider food allergies in the new CTA regulations. There needs to be consistent requirements of staff
training and other accommodations for food allergic people. Staff need to be trained to know what anaphylaxis
looks like and how to treat it. There should be safe food options available on all forms of travel including
airlines. Foods included as the top Canadian allergens should be reduced as much as possible, and the ability
to board early to pre-clean a seat would be helpful as well. Thanks in advance.

Best regards,

Corinna Meckelborg
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